
Dear parents/ carers 

We enter the final week of half term—
and, while it’s been a relatively short 
one, so much seems to have been 
going on. 

This week is no different—we are 
really luck to have a visit from Team 
GB Paralympian Hope Gordon.  Hope 
has completed in both the summer 
and winter Olympics.  While she is 
with us, she will complete activities with all classes as well as doing 

an assembly for KS2 and an 
assembly for Reception/ KS1. 

Thank you all for your generosity 
in the sponsorship to fund this 
event.  You raised £900—a 
portion of this will come to the 
school and will be spent on PE 
resources. 

I hope you all have a lovely 
Easter holidays. 

Graham Lobb 

TOWER VIEW NEWS 

Thank you to all our 

families who were 

able to come to 

parents’ evening 

last week. 

 



 

We were very lucky to be 

joined by our local PCSos to 

talk to Years 5 and 6 about 

staying safe in the 

community and, in 

particular, the dangers of 

knives.   

Upcoming Dates  

March: 

Wednesday 29th: Visit by Olympic Paralympian—all children in PE kit 

Thursday 30th: PTFA Disco—full details to follow 

Friday 31st: Easter service at St Marks (school only) 

Through March all Y4, Y5 and Y6 classes will also visit St Marks to ‘Experience 

Easter’ 

Friday 31st: Last day of term 

April: 

Monday 17th: Back to school for summer term 

May: 

Monday 1st: Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 2nd: Roman Day for Year 3 

Monday 8th: Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 9th-Friday 12th:  Year 6 SATs week  

Thursday 18th: RLB Class Assembly (9:15) 

Wednesday 24th: HSBC to work with Year 6 

Thursday 25th: Last day of half term  

Friday 26th: INSET Day—school closed for children 

 

Further dates to be added as we move through the term.  We will always aim to 

give as much notice as possible 



 
PTFA NEWS! 

It’s the Easter Disco this week! 

Lots of fun for all….. 

Please note the start and finish times—and also the information about 

phones and Year 5/6 children if you want them to walk home alone.  

Thank you to all who came to the Chocolate Bingo and made that a 

really successful event.  It was lovely to see so many new faces! 


